
From: Michael Schnuerle
To: Johnson, Cynthia E
Subject: Nelson Distillery Warehouse: Individual Landmark Support
Date: Monday, December 14, 2020 9:41:56 AM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Hello Cynthia,

I support the designation of the Nelson Distillery Warehouse as an Individual Historic
Landmark. It’s a prominent and valuable piece of history unique to this entire area of
Louisville that should be preserved at all costs.

I had previously expressed some of my concerns around demolition on Twitter, which are
summarized here:
https://threadreaderapp.com/thread/1284539584253239296.html 

Thank you,
Michael Schnuerle
Louisville 40204
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